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Reference No.: CR-018-2025 

Draft No.:  2 

Committee:  Health, Human Services, and Public Safety 

Date:   March 18, 2025 

Action:  FAV(A) 

REPORT: 

Committee Vote:  Favorable, with amendments 4-0 (In favor of Council Members Fisher, 

Blegay, Hawkins, and Watson) 

Absent:  Council Member Olson 

The Health, Human Services, and Public Safety Committee convened on March 18, 2025, to 

consider CR-018-2025, which was introduced and referred to the committee on March 11, 2025. 

CR-018-2025, Sponsored by Council Member Harrison, extends the Holistic & Sustainable 

Solutions for Senior Citizens Task Force’s reporting timeline, which was established by CR-053-

2024, and expands the membership by adding representatives from the Department of Public 

Works & Transportation, Adventist HealthCare, MedStar Southern Maryland Hospital Center, 

and University of Maryland Capital Region Medical Center.    

 

The Task Force would now be authorized to present a final report and a summary of its findings 

to the County Council on or before February 28, 2026. 

 

David Noto, Legislative Budget and Policy Analyst provided a Policy Analysis and Fiscal 

Impact Statement, indicating no direct impact on expenditures and revenues.   

 

Draft two was presented, with Luminis Health added for consideration as a member of the Task 

Force. Chair Fisher motioned to approve the amendment, which Council Member Watson 

seconded.  The motion passed 3-0. 

 

Sakinda Skinner, Council Liaison, Office of the Acting County Executive, expressed support for 

CR-018-2025. 

 

The Office of Law finds it in proper legislative form and sees no legal impediment to its 

adoption.  



The Health, Human Services, and Public Safety Committee voted favorable as amended 4-0 on 

CR-018-2025. 

 

 

 


